
SCAM ALERT

PROTECT YOURSELF
AGAINST JURY DUTY SCAMS

The Judiciary will NEVER request 
personal identifiers or payment for a 
fine for not going to jury duty over 
the phone or by email.

If you receive a suspicious 
communication concerning jury duty, 
disconnect and call or email your 
local jury management office.  
�Contact information is located at 
www.njcourts.gov.  If you believe you 
have been the victim of a jury 
duty scam, contact your local jury 
management office and law 
enforcement in your county.
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